

# **New Marske News**

Together we succeed; Today we achieve.

Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> May 2018

# **Privacy Notice**



You might have noticed that over recent weeks you have been receiving a number of emails from companies telling you that they are updating the information they hold about you and they would like you to update your information. This is all in preparation for the General Data Protection Regulations coming in at the end of May.

Within school we are updating our systems and will be shortly sending out a new privacy notice detailing the information we hold about you and your child/children, how we use it and who has access to this.

When you receive the form, please read this carefully and return the cut off portion to school as soon as possible, so that we can ensure all of our parents know about how we use their data and what we do to keep this safe.

## **Key Dates**

- 25<sup>th</sup> May school breaks up for half term
- 22<sup>nd</sup> June PD Day School is closed to pupils

#### **Parents Survey**



Every year our governors do a parents survey to see how parents view the quality of education their child/children receive and if any improvements can be made to our provision. Your child should have brought home the parent's survey today. Please can you complete the survey and hand it back into school by Friday the 25<sup>th</sup> of May. Our governors will receive the survey after the half term break and will provide a detailed summary to parents in June. The more surveys we receive, the more detailed a picture we have about education at New Marske Primary School.

### **Family Assemblies**

The following family assemblies will take place over the coming weeks. Family assemblies take place from 2:45pm to 3:15pm on a Thursday. Families from the class leading the assembly are welcome to join us on the following dates:

• 21<sup>th</sup> June - Year 3/4 Miss Allen

#### **PTFA**

This Friday we will be having a non-uniform day and an afternoon tea in celebration of the royal wedding.

The pupils' school meal for the day will be the afternoon tea.

Pupils who normally bring a packed lunch will be expected to bring one as usual.

The three sittings for the afternoon tea will be

- 11:30am 12:00pm Nursery, Reception and Year 1
- 12:00pm 12:30pm Year 2 and Years 3/4
- 12:30pm 1:00pm Year 5 and Year 6

If parents are coming to the afternoon tea and they have older or younger siblings, please arrange with your children which sitting you plan to attend.

Unfortunately, due to the current numbers attending, we cannot accept any further reservations for this event. Only parents who have purchased an afternoon tea from the PTFA will be able to attend.

Following the afternoon tea in the hall, parents and pupils will be able to go out onto the field and take part in some games and activities. Parents can bring along blankets to sit on if needed. In the case of wet weather, parents will leave school after they have had afternoon tea with their children.